
 

 

 

 

Victoria Park Campground Season Extended until October 23rd  
Season extended due to warmer temperatures and request from travellers.  

 
 
Cobourg, ON (September 22, 2017) – To meet increased demand for late-season camping, The Town of 
Cobourg will be extending the Victoria Park Campground season until Monday, October  23rd, 2017. 
 
“We’ve had another busy summer and are seeing warmer temperatures well into the fall season,” said Paul 
Gauthier, Waterfront Services Manager for The Town of Cobourg. “With temperatures this comfortable it 
makes  sense to extend the season for the further enjoyment of our campers.” 
 
The campground will remain open for two weeks beyond the normal Thanksgiving Day closure date this 
year. Reservations and registrations will be managed from the marina office during the two-week extension 
period. Campers are asked to check in at the marina office or call 905-372-2397 from Thanksgiving until 
close on October 23rd. 
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Media Contacts 
Ashley Purdy, CMP 
Communications Officer 
Town of Cobourg 
p: 905-372-4301 x 4105 
e: apurdy@cobourg.ca 

          Paul Gauthier 
Waterfront Operations Manager 
Town of Cobourg 
p: 905-372-2397 x 4380 
e: pgauthier@cobourg.ca 

  
About The Town of Cobourg 
The Town of Cobourg is a lakeside community (population 19,440) located on the north shore of Lake Ontario halfway 
between Toronto and Kingston and has been recognized multiple times by MoneySense Magazine as “One of 
Canada’s Best Places to Live” in populations under 25,000.  
 
Founded in 1798, Cobourg is rich in heritage offering a vibrant downtown, sophisticated small town atmosphere and 
renowned waterfront that serves as a popular getaway destination.  As the largest town in Northumberland County, 
Cobourg is personified by historic Victoria Hall, hosts a 27.4 million community centre, an educated and skilled labour 
force, flourishing commercial sector and supportive municipal government. Cobourg has received the Federation of 
Canadian Municipalities Sustainable Communities Award, accolades from the Accessibility for Ontarians with 
Disabilities Act Alliance, and multiple heritage, environmental, and event awards.  
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